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09 February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Students in Upper Five, Lower Sixth and Upper Sixth 

 

On Monday 26 February we have two events at The Ladies’ College which you and your daughters may 

be interested in: 

 

Revision Evening  

We will be holding a Revision Evening for students and their parents. This will be in The Leaf Centre 

(Sixth Form Centre) at The Ladies’ College from 6:00pm and all parents/guardians (and their daughters) 

are welcome to attend. The presentations are expected to last no more than one hour. 

  

Mrs Gribbens, Upper Five Co-ordinator, Dr Mitchell, Sixth Form Co-ordinator and Ms Coubrough-

Barnett, Head of Learning Support, will lead the presentations. The event is pitched primarily at those 

preparing for public examinations and will focus on general study skills and support in preparation for 

these examinations.  

 

Oxford and Cambridge University Talk 

We also wish to invite interested parents and their daughters to a presentation aimed at potential applicants 

for places at Oxford and Cambridge universities. 

 

The presentation will take place at 7:15pm, also in the Leaf Centre. The talk will cover everything from 

the choice of A-level subjects to the 'interview' which features so prominently in the selection process, 

touching on other issues on the way. We would strongly encourage interested parents and students to attend 

and will be most relevant to those in Upper Five and Lower Sixth. There will be an opportunity for questions 

at the end. Miss Dudin will be present in her role as University Applications Co-Ordinator for the Sixth 

Form and Mr Barnes as Director of Studies. We would aim to finish at 8:00pm. 

 

We are currently trialing paperless responses. Please use the link below to confirm attendance at either 

or both events: 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-

EVpVFijPt4tcAwU_K7w5NsKFp9eNiYLtUNFZDQUI1UjJZVjBORkpQUVdOMEsxUlZOUi4u 
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Should you have any difficulty using this link, please email confirmation of your attendance to 

events@ladiescollege.ac.gg.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Howard Barnes 

Director of Studies 
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